
ATTENTION 

The Town of Maine and Town of Bovina have contracted with Advanced Disposal 

for garbage collection services.  Your new garbage can from Advanced will be 

delivered the week of December 17th.  Please continue to use your Harter’s can 

until they are picked up on December 24th or December 31st. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Any questions for the Town of Maine contact Cory Demerath at 920-366-3571, or 

for the Town of Bovina contact Chuck Pluger at 920-986-3289. 


